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Philip Rath
City of Princeton
438 W Main
Princeton, Wl 54968

RE: Request for Site Update

Commerce # 54968-9144-37-A WDNR BRRTS # 03-24-524420
Princeton City Water St Property, 637 W Water St, Princeton

(2) Underground Storage Tanks

Dear Mr. Rath:

The Wisconsin Department of Commerce (Commerce) is requesting information regarding activities
associated with petroleum contamination at the site referenced above. According to information in the
case file, petroleum contamination was reported at the site on April 12, 2004. On March 28, 2006 STS
Consultants, on your behalf, requested that the site be transferred to Commerce for regulatory
oversight leading to closure. As of this date, we have not had any additional correspondence from the
City of Princeton or your consultant.

Commerce requests that you submit any more recent information and provide a plan to fulfill your
responsibility to address any petroleum contamination. Under current regulations, many sites require
little or no cleanup actions after adequate characterization and risk assessment are performed.

Within 30 days, please inform Commerce in writing of your intentions to bring this case to
closure.

Your prompt attention to this request is appreciated. If you have any questions, please contact me in
writing at the letterhead address or by telephone at (920) 424-0025.

Sincerely,

f^l^tA/
Tom Verstegef
Department of Commerce
Environmental and Regulatory Services

ec: Matt Hilse - STS Consultants


